
Under 18 Policy
We welcome young people to learn at our facility. However, we have aprocess by which they can progressively become more and moreresponsible for the training of the dog.
Our policy is that the accompanying adult be in charge of working with thedog the first 3 weeks or so just to make sure all the dogs are safe. Theyoung person definitely can be an important part of the dog’s training evenif she/he has to wait awhile to be in charge of working with the dog in class.
The adult can help the youngster each week understand what was learnedin class.
The youngster can practice with the dog every day. That is the mostimportant part of dog training. Each young person will be taking a lot of theresponsibility for the dog’s training and then be ready to be in charge ofworking with the dog in class.
Throughout these few weeks the adult can consult with the instructor abouttheir child working with the dog in class. Gradually the youngster can domore and more training in class. From the beginning the youngster will havetime to practice training the dog at home and will increasingly be able to bein charge of working with the dog in class.


